
LTE Opposing HB0046
County Party chair Heidi Kennedy wrote a Letter to the Editor of
the Gillette News Record which was published on Jan 21, 2025.

You can find the entire letter and the content of the Bill on
the Campbell County Dems website HERE.

https://johnson.wyodems.net/2025/lte-opposing-hb0046/
https://www.gillettenewsrecord.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/article_cf096daa-d69c-11ef-8d44-7bc2666c5340.html
https://campbell.wyodems.net/2025/letter-to-the-editor-opposing-house-bill-46-homeschool-freedom-act/

